
Dear GUSD Families, 

GUSD will continue its partnership with Valencia Labs to offer voluntary COVID testing to GUSD students
through Thursday, June 10, 2021.

Our goal is to make testing available and convenient for all students at no cost to the families. 

No appointment is needed.  The testing will be done in an outdoor covered area on your campus.  Please check 

with your administrator or school secretary for the exact testing location at your site. 

Parents must submit the registration at:  TESTING REGISTRATION SITE  It is important that you register 

online before students get tested and that you submit the parent email address so that test results are sent to the 

parents.  Please do not submit your student's email address.  Parents will only need to register once for each 

student in order for their student(s) to participate in COVID testing when it is available on their site every two 

weeks. 

Upon arrival at the testing location, an LVN will give the student their testing kit, demonstrate how to self-

administer the test, observe to make sure it is done correctly, and retrieve the sample back to be shipped to the 

lab.  Test results will be sent to parents via email within 48 hours. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact your child's school office.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VDgLERl4zzaCeQNOgwGnRcSmrDrS-vfY/view?usp=sharing
https://home.color.com/covid/sign-up/start?partner=1964568students



